
 
 
 
 
 
February 25, 2020 
 
 
 
Kevin C. Brown 
Kentucky Department of Education 
Commissioner of Education 
300 Sower Blvd 
5th Floor 
Frankfort, KY 40601 
 
RE:  Emergency Day Waiver - Sebree Elementary School, Sebree, KY – Webster Co. Schools 
 
Dear Mr. Brown, 
 
Due to a water main break in Sebree, Kentucky, on February 25, 2020, there was an 
emergency closing of Sebree Elementary School in our District.  We are requesting the 
approval of an Emergency Day Waiver since the required minimum instructional days is 170 
and this closure would cause Sebree Elementary to have 169 instructional days. 
 
Please find enclosed the following: 

• Board approval of Emergency Day, February 25, 2020, for Sebree Elementary School, 
and the Board Order Number, 

• Email from Jeremy Moore, Director of Webster County Emergency Management 
stating the City of Sebree out of water, 

• And the message sent out to Sebree families of the cancellation of school. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me at 270-639-5083 or via 
email at rhonda.callaway@webster.kyschools.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Rhonda L. Callaway 
Superintendent 
Webster County Schools 


